
Big Horn County  
Weed & Pest Control District 

P.O. Box 567  4782 Hwy 310 

Greybull, Wyoming 82426 

(307) 765-2855 

bhcwp@bhcweed.com 

   Cliff Winters, Supervisor                                           

 

          

          January 12, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Big Horn County Weed & Pest Control District is requesting bids for spraying of County Road 

rights-of-way.  This request is for broad jet weed treatments on county roads.  

The District will select and provide herbicides and water.  Please bid per lane mile for broad jet 

work.  

 

 

 

County Roads:  There are 300 miles (Two sides = 600 miles)   

All roads will be treated as prescribed by the county road & bridge and county commissioners.    

 

 

 

Please feel free to call me if you have more questions or would like more clarifications. 

 

Bids are due by February 5th, 2021 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cliff Winters 


